March 09, 2015

Dear Representative Chenault:

Alaska Mill and Feed has been an integral part of granular fertilizer distribution in the Alaska Market for over 30 years.    In fact, our fertilizer blending facility was built in a large part due to the availability of   the local supply of urea on the Kenai Peninsula.   We were able to bring to the Alaska market a competitively priced product for not only the agricultural community but also to the individual homeowner with our Arctic Gro Brand of fertilizer products.  In addition, we sold urea to the local airports as a deicing agent.

 Now that the Urea plant has been closed for several years we have seen shrinking margins and higher costs to the agricultural community, Alaska homeowners, and the State of Alaska to maintain airport runways.

The bottom line is that opening the Urea plant in Kenai will lower costs in all these areas.   In additions it will help spur the local Kenai area economy by creating needed well paying jobs,   Encouraging Agrium to open this plant is the right thing for Alaska and its residents.


Please support House Bill 100.


Sincerely,


Joel Klessens

President


